a Sunday afternoon communion & worship service

Looking for people
who are willing to help!

My name is Aaron Thompson and | am a Project Missionary with the
Evangelical Covenant Church (ECC) and | am looking for people who
would like to take on the “S1 or $3-a-Day Challenge”: $1 or $3 a day
for at least one year. The “S1 or $3-a-Day Challenge” is a way for me
to find new supporters and/or to encourage current donors to give a
little more.

Although | have had a good support basis for the last 5 years my
current support for the last half of 2012 has been lower than my
needs. The increase of living costs in Sweden and a lower US dollar
has contributed to this need. Therefore, | need your help so that |
can continue to serve the Lord as a church-planting pastor in 2013.

Thankfully your brother & friend in ministry,
Aaron
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VWhat has Aaron
been doing in Sweden?

| first started serving in Sweden as a youth pastor in an international
church in 2007. Since then the Swedish Covenant Church as asked me
to start a new church plant in Gothenburg, Sweden. In the summer of
2009 | was ordained in the ECC and in August 2011 the Swedish
Covenant Church and the ECC started working together in this new
multi-cultural church called Brunnen (The Well). The Swedish
Covenant Church is covering the ministry costs for the church while
the ECC is covering my salary and in-country costs as | live and serve as
pastor for Brunnen. | live with my Swedish wife Stina (married June
2010) and our daughter Ruth (March 2012) . We are recently thankful
for moving into or new apartment, which is in the area of the church
(November 2012).

The church-plant is a little over a year old now and already we have
had: Communion/worship services, The Alpha Marriage Course, a
Block-party, prayer & fasting days for Brunnsbo, started several new
small-groups, been in conversation with the local authorities (police,
school, landlords and social workers), working with the neighboring
churches, started a language café which is every Monday to help
immigrants learn Swedish, and seminars on spiritual gifts and
discipleship. Check out Brunnen’s website if you would like to know
more: www.brunnen.cc. God has been doing a lot in and through
Brunnen, | wonder what next year will hold...your prayers and gifts
help, big time! Just think, you have a roll in expanding God’s Kingdom!

: BloékeParty July 2012 -



